
The Morris County Board of Taxation met at its office on 30 Schuyler Place, Morristown, New 

Jersey on April 19, 2018 at 10:00 A.M. 

President Kersey presided and Commissioners Dr. DiFazio, Tyson and Steltzer were present. 

Commissioner Petracca was absent. 

President Kersey announced that proper and timely notice of the meeting had been posted and filed 

with the County Clerk, the Daily Record, the Star Ledger and The Record. 

Also present: Ralph T. Meloro, IV, Administrator and Kim Roggenkamp. 

No one from the public was present. That portion of the meeting devoted to the public was closed. 

On motion by Commissioner Dr. DiFazio seconded by Commissioner Tyson the minutes of 

February 22, 2018 were approved. Commissioner Steltzer abstained, he was not present for the 

meeting. 

Business:  The 2018 tax appeal calendar was approved. Hearings will begin on May 8, 2018 and 

continue on Tuesdays, Wednesdays and Thursdays until the first week in June. 

The Board dismissed the late filed tax appeal of Mazur Vs. Mountain Lakes. 

The Board reviewed the annual reassessment application submitted by the Township of Long Hill 

for the 2019 tax year. After discussion the application was unanimously approved by all members 

present. 

There being no further business, on motion the meeting adjourned at 10:35 A.M. 

 


